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A very warm welcome back to you all. Although what a wet one!!

It has been wonderful to see all the children back and jumping straight back into
their routines with smiles on their faces. We have some new families who have
started with us and I am sure we will all join together in welcoming them.

This term, the children will have lots of focus on specific books. You will be able
to see these on the curriculum statements which are below. However, as we
know, the children love to be creative with their play and there will be lots of ‘In
the Moment’ topics and activities which the children will explore. This is what
makes our setting so special; the opportunity for individuality and exciting
exploration.




If you will be requiring wrap-around care, please use the portal to book your
children in. Please click here for the link to our portals. To book wrap-around
care, you will require the ‘Report Portal’. You will have received your login and
password to access the portal. If you have any problems still accessing it, please
feel free to contact me, and I will show you.

If you know you will have the same every week, you will only need to do it once
and it will stay on the system.

If you require emergency wrap-around care, please contact me as soon as you
can so I can plan staffing accordingly. tda@clairescourt.net

Our Forest School sessions will start on Wednesday 18 September. Please see
here the letter which was shared with Busy Bees and Beehive parents.

The Nursery parent curriculum statements were also sent out to you this week.
These show you the topics your children will be looking at each week. There are
also term dates on there too. NBB/NBH - here NBM - here


https://www.clairescourt.com/parent-information/links-to-portals
mailto:tda@clairescourt.net
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yNIByhMaKKw8Qk6yxMPOJk-r-vLoqHnV/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1C4DAZ3t8mWPXcp_r8n3lZyHWIYgYCv0v/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RRUf2ENcPlMBeY_7wVk4JjjusAEhAnHkho4lsHvmFRs/edit

On Friday 13 September, Mrs van Niekerk, our Holiday Club Lead, will be sending
out information and booking options for our October half-term holiday club.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.



